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CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

Patrick Mountney has joined the Trent Hills 

Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors!  

The board is a dynamic, enthusiastic, dedicated 

group of business owners and managers that 

endeavor to make Trent Hills a great place to 

operate, expand or open to business.  

We look forward to seeing what Patrick gets up 

to on the board! 

  
BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 

this month:  

• Dion Drewlo 

• John Fortier 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 

following Mirmil Team members: 

• Mark Englehart – 2 years 

• Tim Hunter – 2 years 

Thank you for all that you do! 

TRAINING 

May’s training will be a 

refresher on mental health. 

Sam or Joel will let you 

know when you are 

scheduled for. 

 

VICTORIA DAY 

WE WILL BE CLOSED MONDAY MAY 22ND 

FOR VICTORIA DAY. WE WILL REOPEN 

WITH REGULAR HOURS ON TUESDAY MAY 

23RD.  

 

FOOD DAY 

Lunch will be provided 

on Wednesday May 17th  

 

NMA OPEN HOUSE 

HUGE THANK YOU TO ALL OUR EMPLOYEES WHO HELPED 

GET US READY FOR THE OPEN HOUSE. AND THANK YOU TO 

THE VOLUNTEERS THAT HELPED OUT ON SATURDAY. WE 

APPRECIATE YOU! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PAINT LINE 

With Richard leaving, it left an opening for the paint line operator. Carlos has 

graciously stepped up and will be learning the paint line. Thank you, Carlos! 

SUMMER ACTIVITY QUESTIONNAIRE 

We are planning on putting together an employee event in June. Please fill 

out the attached questionnaire and return to Sam. Thank you!! 

 

 

  

   

Why did the baby strawberry 

cry?

 

Because his mom was in a jam! 

 


